
 

The Helena Ultra Runners League (HURL) is pleased to announce a $1,000 scholarship 
for a qualifying senior of Helena, Capital, East Helena, or Jefferson High Schools.  

HURL is a nonprofit 501C3 corporation. Its purpose is to:  

1. organize and promote opportunities for weekly training runs adventure runs and 
the annual Elkhorn Endurance Run along with the Moonlight on Mount Ascension 
12-hour night run;  

2. provide resources, funding, and leadership towards their primary mission of 
enjoying, maintaining, improving, and developing the trail systems in the Helena 
MT area;  

3. identify and cultivate relationships with individuals, groups, corporations, and 
entities that provide or promote recreational activities and outdoor aid; and 4. 
carry out activities to maintain their nonprofit tax exempt status.  

Scholarship criteria:  

1. State which of the above-mentioned schools you participated in cross country for 
your senior year.  

2. Describe the degree you are interested in pursuing.  
3. Describe what university, college or technical school you plan to attend. The 

scholarship will be awarded to the most compelling ≤1 page essay that describes:  

● How you intend to use your experience with running to enhance the community 
you live in  

● How running contributes to your health, and how will you ensure that continues 
into the future  

Submit application to: HURLElkhorn@gmail.com  

Deadline: May 30, 2026 11:59 pm 


